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This Week 

INSET Day: A reminder that the school will be closed for INSET this coming 

Tuesday 6th May.

QEII Connections: Our first 2025 QEII Connections coffee morning was 

fantastic. Thank you to all the parents & carers that attended. Reaching 

Families Financial Adviser was able to support everyone with expert 

professional advice. We had a cuppa and cake and there was a wealth of 

experience and information exchanged – a real sense of community!

Our next meeting is on Wednesday May 21st from 9.30-11.00 and we will be 

exploring the topic “Building your very own SEND Emergency Tool Kit” just in 

time for summer! We will be talking about a variety of resources and activities 

to support you during the holidays. Please also see the attached document of 

useful links shared at our last meeting.

School Photographer: A reminder that the school photographer will be visiting 

on Thursday 15th May.

Letters Home
Globetrotters and Seniors: Cycall Letter

Key Stage 3: Chessington Trip Letter

Trailblazers: Yachting Trip Letter

Astronauts: Staffing Letter

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Rameez, Cavers - Being independent in coming to his art lesson and very 

carefully copying an example for all students to look at.

Kelsey, Pilots - Being amazing in Creative Arts. She joined in beautifully and 

listened really well.

Maryellen, Astronauts - Being so helpful all week in class.

Yoimoji of the Week: Zigzag
This week’s Yoimoji was Zigzag the patient goat. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to 

help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Class News from Sailors
We have had a lovely start to the Summer Term in Sailors Class. We have started our Creep, Crawl 

and Wriggle topic work. We have been reading the Hungry Caterpillar Story. The children have 

enjoyed the days of the week song. They have been feeding the Caterpillar box, making Cocoons and 

Beautiful Butterflies. We are also very excited to start riding on the donkeys!
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